
From: Faheem Osman  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 9:48 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref: 2024/2215/T - Intended Works to Tree (45 Cholmley Gardens 
NW61AH) 
 
Re: Ref: 2024/2215/T - Intended Works to Tree (45 Cholmley Gardens 
NW61AH)  
 
As a resident in the development,  I have no objections to the felling of the 
tree to ground level.  This is one tree amongst many others in the 
surrounding vicinity and I do not believe this to have any material impact to 
the area. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Faheem Osman 
 


